
City of Portsmouth, NH 

 

Bid #30-19 

Adaptive Reuse of Former Doble USARC 

 

ADDENDUM No. 1 

 

Issued:  June 24, 2019 

  

 

This addendum forms part of the original document titled “Bid#30-19 Adaptive Reuse of Former 

Doble USARC”. 

 

Due to the number of questions received and the time necessary to provide answers, the Bid due 

Date and Time has been changed to July 9, 2019 at 12:00 p.m.   

 

Paragraph one on page 3, is changed to read: 

 

 Sealed bid proposals, plainly marked, ADAPTIVE REUSE OF FORMER DOBLE 

USARC Bid Proposal #30-19 on the outside of the mailing envelope as well as the 

sealed bid envelope, addressed to the Finance/Purchasing Department, City Hall, 1 

Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire, 03801, will be accepted until 12:00 p.m. on 

July 9, 2019 at which time all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. 

 

Answers to questions submitted will be posted as Addendum #2 on the City’s website 

http://www.cityofportsmouth.com/finance/purchasing.htm by the end of the day July 1, 2019. 

 

Bidders are to acknowledge this Addendum within their bid proposal.   Failure to do so may 

subject a bidder to disqualification. 

 

 

End of Addendum #1 


